From:
To:
Cc:

Participate
Neil Bradshaw; Courtney Hamilton; Amanda Breen; Michael David; Jim Slanetz

Jade Riley; Kelsie Choma; Tara Fenwick

Subject: Fwd: Form submission from: Contact Us

Date:

Sunday, July 18, 2021 3:11:44 PM

Public comment below.

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: City of Ketchum Idaho <participate@ketchumidaho.org>
Date: July 15, 2021 at 7:24:45 PM MDT

To: Participate <participate@ketchumidaho.org>

Subject: Form submission from: Contact Us

Submitted on Thursday, July 15, 2021 - 7:24pm
Submitted by anonymous user: 70.171.128.154
Submitted values are:

First Name Cindi

Last Name Anderson

Email cindi@cindi-anderson.com

Question/Comment

With all the housing issues, have you looked at loosening the restrictions on
ADUF's like is happening across the country? | know Hailey made some changes
but haven't heard it talked about in Ketchum. I was told the issue for lots not on
sewer is the septic systems, so thus the 1 acre requirement. But it doesn't make
sense that on a .9 acre lot you can build a house with 10 bathrooms, but you can't
build a 2 bathroom house with a 1 bathroom ADU.

The results of this submission may be viewed at:

https://www.ketchumidaho.org/node/7/submission/9301
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